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29 May 2008

Dear Sir or Madam
Re: Review of the Supplementary Planning Guidance on Managing the Supply of New Housing in Chester District
Thank you for inviting the Home Builders Federation to comment on the review of the above SPD. We have made the following observation:
The Council’s recognition that the RSS housing targets now outweigh the Joint Lancashire Structure Plans ones and that the emerging RSS policy now carries significant weight is welcomed. Given the RSS is at an advanced stage, HBF would suggest that this policy holds significant weight and that it is not appropriate to apply the SPD on Managing the Supply of New Housing at is not based on the RSS targets and could have detrimental effects on the house building industry.  The HBF, therefore, strongly supports the proposal to withdraw the SPD: Managing the Supply of New Housing.
Thank you again for giving the Home Builders Federation the opportunity to comment on the review of the SPD. We look forward to your consideration of our objections and trust we will be kept informed of the future progress of the situation with regards to this SPD.

Yours sincerely
Gina Bourne
Gina Bourne

Regional Planner – Northern Regions

Home Builders Federation
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